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Notes: Regarding the All-Electric discount rates being restored... 
We purchased this 1984 built home in Nov. 2009. During our research of being able to afford this home we 
called Ohio Edison to get the "Budget Plan" amount for this home. Later to find out this "Budget" was based on 
last winters discounted rates. Last month our bill was 717 dollars. 
My question is this: Will our house be going to t he discounted rate, or because we did not have this home in 
December of 2008 we do not qualify? 
I sure hope we get good news, because we cannot afford to stay at this home at these current rates. And, I don't 
think we would be able to have a good re-sale value either. I know I am a small percentage of people who 
purchased in this time frame, but like I said, my quoted budget was based on an old rate. 
Thanks, sorry this got lengthy! 
Rick 
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